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Ref:  NSF Membership due for 2021 

 

23/02/2021 

 

Dear Secretary BOC/Supervisory Committee, 

 

I hope that you and your loved ones are keeping safe and well during these difficult times.  

 

On behalf of the National Supervisory Forum (NSF) I would like to thank you for your continued support 

of the Credit Union movement and Credit Union members across the island of Ireland. This letter invites 

you to renew/join your membership of the National Supervisors Forum (NSF) – the representative body 

for Credit Union Board Oversight Committees/Supervisory Committees.  

 

The primary benefits of NSF membership is that it affords you, as BOC/Supervisory Committee 

members, the opportunity to access required CPD cutting edge professional training,  interact and 

network with other BOC/Supervisory Committee volunteers and stakeholders within the Credit Union 

sector, in a developmental and learning focused environment. The NSF training events delivered each 

year, together with our Annual Conference, facilitate the exchange of best practice between volunteers 

and stakeholders, laying the basis for continued professional growth and development. The NSF is also a 

key informational resource, whereby members are provided with technical, regulatory information, 

advocacy and professional networking opportunities, all of which are focused on providing you with 

information to help you enhance your role in Credit Union governance. In the course of 2021 the NSF 

intends to further develop our online platform to facilitate greater engagement with you, our members.  

 

We also have an exciting programme of CPD and Other Training scheduled for 2021 – please find 

enclosed our training flyer – further details of dates will be announced in due course. 

 

The NSF is also delighted to announce that we have designed a user-friendly Excel Workbook, with 

tailored templates to assist BOC members carry out your governance role. This Workbook will be 

delivered to all NSF affiliated Credit Unions over the coming weeks. 

 

The NSF recognises that 2021 will pose serious challenges to Credit Unions. As your Chairperson, this is 

to assure you that the NSF is committed to working together with our industry colleagues of: the Irish 

League Credit Unions (ILCU), the Credit Union Managers Association (CUMA), the Credit Union 

Development Association (CUDA), the Department of Finance, the Central Bank and all other 

stakeholders, to support the Credit Union movement navigate these difficult and challenging times. 

 

The NSF Executive Committee Officers for 2021 are: Joe Tobin (Chairperson), chairperson@nsf.ie, 

Deirdre Kelleher (Vice Chairperson/Treasurer), treasurer@nsf.ie Martina Cole (Secretary),  

secretary@nsf.ie. For further information, please visit our revamped website at www.nsf.ie.  

  .  

.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Martina Cole  

Martina Cole - Secretary  
  

Joe Tobin - Chairperson 

 

When submitting an online payment, we would be obliged if you could use the invoice code AFF 2021, 

followed by your CU name.   

Secretary:               Liam Kelly (St Columba’s Galway) 

Treasurer:               Margaret McColgan (Derry CU Ltd) 

PRO Joe Tobin (Fermoy CU Ltd) 

AGM Co-ordinator: Dee Archer (Greystones & District CU Ltd) 

Training Officer:   Maria Byrne (Drimnagh CU Ltd) 
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